You're Invited to Our School Potluck Dinner!

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are excited to announce our upcoming Potluck Dinner, and we would love for you and your
family to join us!

Date: Friday, November 10, 2023
Time: 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM
Location: School Cafeteria

Please bring a dish to share with others. Suggestions include appetizers, main dishes, desserts, or
beverages. Let us know what you'll be bringing!

RSVP by November 3, 2023, to ensure we have a variety of foods. You can reply via email or by
sending a note with your child.

We are looking forward to a wonderful evening filled with delicious food and great company!
Warm regards,

The Potluck Committee



